
Parking on school  
keep clear markings can  

seriously endanger road safety  
for children. Please only park in  

marked areas and help us keep our 
 school children safe.

nottinghamshire.gov.uk/roadsafety

Do not park on school  
keep clear  
markings
 
Our CCTV car is now  
out patrolling  
Nottinghamshire schools  
to help discourage  
dangerous and  
inconsiderate parking.  

Motorists caught parking on  
restricted areas near schools  
or in bus stops will be  
issued with a Penalty  
Charge Notice (PCN)  
of  £70.


